
Re: Venice council 

From: cyn greene cyn1greene@yahoo.com 
To: Mitzie Fiedler MFiedler@Venicefl.gov 

Date: Sat, Apr 1, 2023, 3:19 PM 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

I just read in the Gondolier that you intend to 
run for re-election. You and I have had several conversations about various topics 
relating to growth, planning, etc. in Venice. I want you to know that I and many other 
residents feel that you do not represent your own VGRC community when you vote on 
crucial issues and thus cannot and will not vote for you based on your response to date 
re; Pat Neal's proposed regional shopping center. The vast majority of residents of 
Cielo, Aria, VCRG, Milano, etc, are vehemently opposed to this concrete monstrosity 
which will have an enduring and negative effect on our communities. You are not 
representing your constituents. I originally voted for you with high expectations that you 
would be a voice of reason, but your voting record has changed my mind. Who do you 
represent? 
Cynthia Greene 

Sent from my iPhone 

From: Mitzie Fiedler MFiedler@Venicefl.gov 
To: cyn greene cyn1 greene@yahoo.com 

Date: Sun, Apr 2, 2023, 8:56 AM 

Cynthia, 
Thank you for your comments, however, the Milano issue is a quasi-judicial proceeding. 
Therefore, I have not and cannot comment on it. 
I represent all the citizens of Venice and am required to follow the law. 
Mitzie 
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